[bookmark: _GoBack]Osceola County has agreed to allow graduating seniors to decorate their caps within reason. Every decorated cap must be school appropriate and approved by GHS administration during the May 27th graduation practice. Once the cap is approved, no changes can be made. Here are the specific rules:  Caps can only be decorated on top. Nothing can be hanging down from the top part of the cap and no decoration can extend beyond the top corner. Decorations that are glued onto the top part of the cap (flowers, gems, foam letters, etc.) may not be taller than one inch. No decorations may be added that require any sort of power and no type of light may be added.  No obscene/inappropriate language or graphic may be used. 
